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1/22/16 

 

Hello Senators and Representatives, 

 

I am opposed to any legislation such as H566 and H568, Burlington charter changes, which infringe on 

constitutional liberties. 

 

Local laws should not be allowed to supersede federal laws. 

 

H566 severely restricts my freedom and safety in MY OWN HOME. 

 

H568 reduces my personal safety in public places. 

 

I am partially disabled and need personal protection. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

-Earl Rand 
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